
 
COUNTY OF NIAGARA 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, that a public hearing will be held by the Legislature of Niagara County, 
New York, at the Niagara County Courthouse, First Floor, 175 Hawley Street, Lockport NY 14094, 
on the 16th day of May 2023 at 5:50 p.m. to hear citizen comments related to the recently completed 
Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) project #806ME987-21 supporting the Niagara 
County Microenterprise Assistance Grant Program for $255,000 in funding. The CDBG program is 
administered by the New York State Office of Community Renewal (OCR), and provides resources 
to eligible local governments for economic development, with the principal purpose of benefitting 
low/moderate income persons. Comments related to the effectiveness of administration of the CDBG 
project will also be received at this time. The hearing is being conducted pursuant to Section 570.486, 
Subpart I of the CFR and in compliance with the requirements of the Housing and Community 
Development Act of 1974, as amended.  Written comments may also be submitted to Andrea Klyczek 
at andrea.klyczek@niagaracounty.com received no later than May 10, 2023. 

 
The Niagara County Courthouse is accessible to persons with disabilities. If special accommodations 
are needed, individuals should contact Andrea Klyczek at andrea.klyczek@niagaracounty.com at 
least one week in advance of the hearing date to allow for necessary arrangements.  

 
Alysa T. Tomasino, Clerk 
Niagara County Legislature 
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